
   

 

 

Town Hall Meeting 

POSTPONED
September 12, 2019 

 

Dear Owners, 

 

Due to the weather and more rain being forecasted for the rest of the week, the Town 

Hall Meeting schedule for this evening has been postponed until further notice. 

Another notice will be sent to all Owners with the new date and time for the next Town 

Hall Meeting. 

Sorry for any inconvenience this may have cause and we thank you in advanced for your 

consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miguel Vivanco, Strata Agent 

Quay Pacific Property Management Ltd. 

miguel@quaypacific.com 
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